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Information Letter Number: 221501/a Date: 29.04.2022 

Title: New Name and Change of SDP Evaluation Kit 

Product Identification: 
EK-P4 (1-101501-01) becomes SEK-SDP31  
 
 

Reason for Change:  Design  Production  Logistics 

  Manufacturing Location  Quality/Reliability  Upgrade 

Change Description:  
Sensirion changes the product evaluation of differential pressure sensors, SDP3x, and add them to the successful  
SensorBridge systematic with flexible add-on sensors.  
So the existing EK-P4 goes EOL (see separate information).  
 
The SEK-SDP31 will replace the EK-P4.  
Main Difference: The connection cable for the sensor is replaced. The new cable can only be used with the Sensirion  
SensorBridge (3.000.124).  
 

Identification Method to Distinguish Change:  
n.a.  

Samples:  available  will be available in  not applicable 

Quantifiable Impact on Quality & Reliability:  
n.a. 
 

Estimated Implementation Date*: 18th May 2022  

* The Estimated Implementation Date is the forecasted date that a customer may expect to receive changed product. This may be affected by fluctuations in supply and 
demand. 

Sensirion Contact: intl-sales@sensirion.com  

If you have questions with regard to this Information Letter, please send them to the Sensirion contact e-mail address 
listed above. 
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Notification of Product Discontinuation 
Form xx.01.01 

Rev.: 2013-12-06 

 

CONFIDENTIAL 

 
 

Notification Number: 2214005 Date: 29-April-2022 

Product Identification:    Std     Customer Specific 
EK-P4 / Order No. 1-101501-01 
Evaluation Kit for SDP31  
 
Product Discontinuation Schedule 

   Last Time Buy (non-cancelable & non-returnable): 31.10.2022 (stock sell-off – dependent on availability) 

   Last Time Delivery: 31.12.2022 (stock sell-off – dependent on availability)  

   Production Stop: 18.05.2022 

Replacement Product: SEK-SDP31 / 3.000.763 
 

Note:  
The EK-P4 will be replaced by a new version of the evaluation kit. The new SEK will be compatible with the Sensirion 
SensorBridge and the ControlCenter Software. It comes with new functionalities and replaces the EK-P4 fully.  
 

Sensirion Contact: info@sensirion.com  

Should you have any issues with this Product Discontinuation announcement, please contact Sensirion using the e-mail 
address given above. No response will be deemed as acceptance of the Product Discontinuation and the Product Discon-
tinuation will be implemented pursuant to the timeline set forth above. 

 
 

mailto:info@sensirion.com

